
 
 

 

 
16 May 2025  

 
 

 
Dear Stakeholders (Learners, Parents/Carers, Apprentices, Employers, Staff and Directors), 

 
Eid Al Adha – Friday 6th June  

 
As you are aware, LDE UTC has a diverse and multi-cultural community with a significant 
proportion of learners and staff being Muslim. Having now looked at the number of staff and 
learners celebrating, the college will be closed to all learners on Friday 6th June except for those 
that are sitting the examinations below.  For those of you who do not know what Eid-Al-Adha 
is or would like to join in the celebrations with our Muslim colleagues, you can read more 
information here from  BBC Bitesize. 
 
Learners sitting the following examinations during the morning should attend as normal. They 
should arrive for 8.30am and will be dismissed at the end of their examination. Please note that 
the college restaurant will be open for break time snacks and for lunch for those learners sitting 
exams in the afternoon.    
 
GCSE English 
GCSE Geography (pm) 
A Level Further Mechanics (pm)  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you Eid Mubarak in preparation for the upcoming 
Eid celebrations.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Geoffrey Fowler  
CEO & Principal 

 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zhjjf4j

